
Awards 

 

This week has been Sports Week and 

the children have taken part in the  

following: 

Tennis, dancing, boom box, body       

fitness, wheelchair football. 

We have also had visits from a Dentist, 

the Fire Brigade and Police and the 

children have had the opportunity to 

try different types of fruit.  

WELL DONE 

 to  everyone we hope you enjoyed the 

week.  

Year 4 will be holding their leavers 

concert on Tuesday 18th July.         

1:15-1:30 Coffee and Pastries 

1.30pm Performance starts 

         We do hope you will join us 

for what promises to be a 

memorable afternoon. 

Are you looking for childcare during the school holidays? If so look no further. Reach for the Stars @ Knypersley First 

School will be opening from Monday 24th July. We will be providing care for children aged 3-12 years, 8am-6pm Monday 

to Friday, except Bank Holidays.   

Booking forms are available via the school office or alternatively you can contact Lynsey on 01782519829 for 

more information. 

Mini-Beasts 

On 3rd July Reception 

children will be visited 

by some extra  special 

mini-beasts guests. If 

you have not yet paid 

for this please pay ei-

ther via Parentpay or 

at the school office 

asap. Thankyou. 

Nursery will be     

holding their           

graduation on Friday 

14th July. We do 

hope that you will be 

able to join us for this  

wonderful                  

celebration. 

                               Biddulph Parade 

The Parade will be on Saturday at 10.30am. The children can come 

dressed as ANY superhero or villain of their choice and will 

join Knypersley First School pupils to represent the             

Learning First Federation. Please meet Mrs Butler by 

the library at 10am.  

Our Governing Body has a vacancy for a co-opted 

member. We are looking for someone with an       

interest in finance or learning and the curriculum. If 

you wish to make an expression of interest please 

put this in writing to the Chair of the Governing 

body—Mrs Nicky Chell stating what experience, 

skills or interests you have and feel may be useful. 

Expressions can be dropped into the school office or 

emailed to office@knypersley.staffs.sch.uk by    

Friday 14th July  

Parents drop in sessions 

Please use our drop ins to follow up any discussions or to access 

the staff for help with homework, behaviour or to find out how 

your child is doing. Teachers will be available after school on these 

nights. 

Mrs Tomlinson will chat to parents with any SEN concerns in       

addition to the parents of her class 

 

Mrs Cheetham—Nursery—Friday 

Mrs Seymour– Reception-Friday 

Miss Fenton-Reception-Friday 

Miss Falato-Year 1-Thursday 

Mrs Tomlinson-Year 1– Friday 

Miss Smith –Year 2 –Wednesday 

Mrs Heaps –Year 2 – Wednesday 

Mrs Gray—Year 3 /4  - Thursday 

Mrs Park –Year 3/4—Friday 

Miss Price—Thursday 

 

Unfortunately due to misuse of the 

PTFA Facebook page it has been 

closed. If you have any queries about 

school matters please make good use 

of the parent drop in sessions                 

(see below)  alternatively catch a 

member of staff at the start or end 

of day.   

Alfie Chaddock has lost 

his coat. It is light blue 

with dark blue sleeves. 

If your child has picked 

it up by mistake please 

could you return it to 

the school office. 

Many Thanks 

Please note that 

from September 

the cost of school 

dinners will      

increase to £2.40 

per day— £12.00 

per week . 

Year 1 will be taking part in a Change 

for Life Festival at James Bateman 

Junior High on Wednesday 5th July. 

Please could you ensure that your child 

has their PE kit, trainers and a water 

bottle in school on the day. The children 

will have lunch as usual,  will travel by 

coach to James Bateman and return 

before the end of the school day.  

Year 4 will be taking part in a 

Team Building day on Friday 7th 

July. Please ensure that your 

child has their PE kit, trainers 

and a water bottle in school on 

the day. Thanks 



Diary Dates 

For Parents  

 

 

Biddulph Parade 

Saturday 1st July 

  

EYFS—Mini Beasts visit 

Monday 3rd July 

 

EYFS Parent  Engagement Day  

Wednesday 5th July 

 

Year 1—Change for Life    

Festival JBJH 

Wednesday 5th July 

 

Year 4 Team Building Day JBJH 

Friday 7th July 

 

Parents Evening 

Monday 10th July 

 

Nursery Graduation 

Friday 14th July 

 

Year 4 Leavers Concert 

18th July—1.15pm 

 

School closes for Summer 

Friday 21st July 

  

School re-opens 

Tuesday 5th September  

  

School closes for half term 

Friday 20th October  

 

  

 

 

  

Learn TOGETHER  play TOGETHER  

SUCCEED TOGETHER 

30th June 2017 

Kingsfield News 
 

Our theme for next week is  

 

Celebrate your successes  

School Attendance 

  

 Curly Caterpillars            99.10%  

 Busy Bees                        95.30% 

 Charming Cheetahs        95.60% 

 Terrific Tigers                  95.20% 

 Perfect Panthers              97.00% 

 Learning Lions                99.30% 

 Super Squirrels                97.00% 

 Wise Owls                         100% 

 Fantastic Foxes                92.90% 

  

  Last weeks winners were                                         

 Mrs Gray’s  class with 100% 

    Fantastic Well done  

  Last Week’s Whole School  

                    Attendance   96.80% 

                  School target  96.50% 

 

  

Children’s News 

Well done to the following children 

for their out of school  achievements: 

Matthew Scarratt—Little Athletes Football  

Trophy 

KS1 Sports Day 

Unfortunately Sports Day for KS1 had 

to be postponed due to the weather, 

This has now been re-scheduled for 

Tuesday 4th July      

        1.15-2.30  

EYFS Parent Engagement day is on 5th July 

Please could all Year 4 

parents check their 

Parentpay balances and 

ensure that everything is 

cleared on the account 

BEFORE your child leaves 

otherwise we will be   

unable to transfer the 

account to their new 

school. Thanks 

Ukulele Colouring Competition 

A huge WELL DONE to the following children 

who competed in the Ukulele Club Colouring 

competition. 

Year 3  

            1st Place—Erin Callan 

            2nd Place—Lydia Dyson 

            3rd Place—Jaymie-Leigh Deakin 

 

Year 4 

1st Place—Ben Holley 

2nd Place—Liam Walker 

3rd Place—Rossi Carr 

Mrs Grays class assembly will be on  Tuesday 4th 

July at 10.20am. Parents from her class are    

invited to come along and watch.  

Thankyou to everyone who supported our              

Summer Fayre—we raised a massive 

£1000 which will be used for  additional 

treats for the children on special occasions. 

Congratulations to Lilly-Mae Cotterell who 

won the Teddy Bear on the treasure Hunt.  

Please note that from 4.30pm on Thursday 6th July our telephone      

number will be changing to:  

                               01782 973800 

We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause.   


